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2013 Lake Tapps Spring Refill Update from Cascade,  

Lake Tapps Community Council 

Lake Tapps WA – Cascade Water Alliance announced today that the Lake Tapps refill has been 

completed. The lake is at an approximate elevation of 541.6 feet. 

Lake levels will rise to approximately elevation 543.0 feet (the maximum elevation under Cascade’s 

agreement with the Lake Tapps community) in mid to late-April.  This level will only be maintained for a 

few days.  The lake will then be lowered to an approximate elevation of 542.5 feet for the remainder of 

the recreational season. 

Homeowners should be reminded that, prior to beginning any repair or construction activity, they must 

have all the necessary permits and a license from Cascade.   

For more information visit www.cascadewater.org 

For more information on Cascade’s Lake Property Management Policy visit 

http://www.cascadewater.org/lake_tapps_proposed_property_management_policy.php  

For more information on Lake Tapps / Cascade agreements visit 

http://www.cascadewater.org/lake_tapps_agreements.php 

 


